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Internet Safer Day

Internet Safer Day is an annual event where we celebrate and promote
how to use the internet in a safe and responsible way. The theme this year
is: ‘All fun and games? Exploring respect and relationships online’. The
main message we have given the children is that if you have nothing kind
to say don’t say anything.  Also, if you wouldn't say it to someone's face,
then don’t hide behind a screen and say it.

Being respectful online means:
● Including people when they want
● Listening to others
● Be kind and supportive
● Thinking about how your words and actions make other people feel
● Understanding that someone might not want the same thing as you
● Not putting pressure on others and accepting their boundaries

If someone is being disrespectful  you can……………



Whilst gaming online, it is extremely important that respect is given to one
another.  The Digital Leaders have created an acrostic poem for the word
respect!

Remember
Each person

Supports
People and

Everyone should
Care and

Treat others with RESPECT

You might not be able to control other people’s behaviour but you can
control your own choices and respect others!  Remember to respect others
boundaries.

Our Digital Leaders Say:

There is no such thing as an ‘Online Friend.’

‘Treat people how you want to be treated.’

‘Always show respect to each other.’

Useful Websites to visit
● https://www.kidsonlineworld.com/latest-news.html
● https://www.parents.parentzone.org.uk/morearticles/screen-time-everyth

ing-you-need-to-know
● https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
●

Remember the more you know - the
better!
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